Memerandum for Alcona County Board of Commissioners
From: Alpena County Veterans Affairs Board
Subject: Michigan Veterans Trust Fund Application Processing

On January 9, 2023 the Veterans Affairs Board met and discussed the processing of Michigan Veterans
Trust Fund (MVTF} applications for Alcona County. The board voted unanimously to discontinue the
processing of MVTF applications on behalf of the Alcona County Veterans Affairs Office. The Alpena
County office will continue to assemble the MVTF County Board to recommend approval/denial of
completed applications, prepared by the Alcona County Office until Alcona County has a process in
place, hut no later than May 1, 2023.

Any questions or concerns.can be directed to the Alpena County Veterans Affairs Board.

%EA: ARTIN

Chairman, Alpena County Veterans Affairs Board

cc: Alcona County Veterans Affairs Office



